
 

Jeff Brookes 
WADCC Umpires Appointment Committee Member 

 

Tuesday 24th July 2017 

 

 

Dear Jeff, 

On behalf of all of us at the Western Australian Cricket Umpires’ Association, I want to wish you all 

the best with your recovery from surgery. It was certainly not the news we wanted to hear during 

the off season. 

If there is anything we can do or take care of during your recovery, please don’t hesitate to let us 

know. We hope you see us as just an extension of your family during this tough period. 

We hope you feel a little better each day and that you will be all ready for the upcoming season. 

Kind Regards, 

 
 
Trent Steenholdt 
WACUA President 

 


